







Invitation

Memorial Hans Gutmann Tourist Rally Flight 2018

Every year pilots from all over Europe fly together, over nice countries paying tribute to famous Austrian aviator Hans GUTMANN, who organized so many long-range trips.

Jean BIRGEN, as technical adviser FAI-GAC and board member of UPL-AOPA, has taken initiative to organize the annual memorial long range rally. A team of individuals volunteered help in organization: Mikhail Kornev, secretary general and Artem Kirillov, project manager, Elena Loukovkina, accommodation and Tourism

The last rally of 2017 was from Luxembourg to Saint Peterburg (Russia), via Scandinavian and Baltic countries. 12 aircraft participated and made this event a success.

The 2018 rally is going to be in Eastern Europe, culminating in Venice, Italy. Proposed dates are from 13th till 22nd July 2018.

The rally starting point is Luxembourg, or your own home base. First meeting point is Jakabzallas (LHJK) in Hungary, the famous Aerohotel.

We are planning to visit the following destinations among the Easter European countries: Hungary (Jakabzallas or Hertelendy-Kastely), Moldova (Chisinau), Ukraine (Odessa), Romania (Constanta), Bulgaria (Varna or Bourgas), Serbia (Niš), Croatia (Zadar) and Slovenia (Letalisce Celje) or Italy (Venice).

In order to meet your best wishes, we ask you if you are able to help us with your advice. If you are interested to help us with adivices, need more information or you want to participate, please contact us info@hansgutmannrally.eu

Below is our provisional routing.

Mike KORNEV Secretary general Artem KIRILLOV Project manager

secretary@hansgutmannrally.eu

Jean BIRGEN
Organizer
Technical adviser FAI-GAC
president@hansgutmannrally.eu

